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To: All Councillors 

From: Malcolm Ryan 
Deputy General Manager - Environment 

Date: 15 February 2016 

Subject: Typographical Error - Item 8.5 - Adoption of Animal Management 
Policy - Council Meeting 16 February 2016 

Record 
Number 

2016/047843 

 

Please be advised that there is a typographical error in Item 8.5 - Adoption of Animal 
Management Policy being presented to tomorrow night’s Council Meeting. 

Under the summary, it is advised that Council approved public exhibition of the Draft 
Animal Management Policy in November 2015. Council actually approved public 
exhibition of the Policy at its meeting in October 2015, with exhibition from 30 October 
2015. 

 

 

 

Malcolm Ryan 
Deputy General Manager - Environment 


